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Vote by mail is Oregons most important democratic tool to allow all properly 

registered voters to have their say at the ballot box.  It must be maintained!!! Any 

attempt to curtail vote by mail will lead toward making voting so difficult that it will 

discourage anyone with health problems from voting.  Those with disabilities must not 

be cut off from their voting rights!!!   


